

Scott Helton, Superintendent

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

Nothing will be of greater importance to your children's education and their future than your commitment to making sure they are in school every day. If your children have poor attendance, they will experience some degree of academic deficiency. On the other hand, if you ensure that they have high attendance, you can be certain that you are opening a door of tremendous opportunity for them, and you are giving them the hope of a bright future. For this reason, state attendance laws are in place to safeguard your child's education.

Magoffin County Schools wants to stress to you the importance of making certain that your children attend school every day. We ask that you read the attendance policy for absences and excuses at your school. We ask that you sign this signature page which serves as verification to us that you have read and understand the state law on attendance and the penalties that can result for violating it. The attendance laws are included in this packet. Please return this signature page along with the other forms that must be returned to your children's school.

Magoffin County Schools wishes you success in fulfilling this obligation, and will offer to you any support that we can to help you fulfill it.

Sincerely and Respectfully,

Terry Watson
Terry Watson
Director of Pupil Personnel

Chris Meadows
Principal – Magoffin County High School

Please Sign and Return To School:

Data		
Date	Date	